
ESCHOG	Activities		04/12/2021


DUE	TO	THE	PRESENT	CORONA	VIRUS	ALL	ACTIVITIES	ARE	
SUBJECT	TO	CHANGE


Hello	everyone,	here	is	the	one	ride	scheduled	this	month	with	the	AV	
Chapter.		


4/17	There	is	an	invite	from	AV	Chapter	for	a	ride	on	April	17th	through	
Death	Valley.	Here	is	the	info.	Assistant	Director	Michelle	Hobbs	will	be	
leading	a	ride	to	Death	Valley	(Furnace	Creek)	on	April	17th.	Whomever	
wants	to	join	in	can	meet	at	Pearsonville	Shell	at	10am.	As	it	stands	right	
now	they’ll	be	going	in	and	out	from	Olancha.	


Riders	don’t	become	friends	they	become	family,

Mike



